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CPS Science Fair winners named 
Third and fourth grade Gifted and Talented Science Fair winners were 
named among 31 entries in three categories at Clinton Primary School. 
GT instructor Alvis Conway announced the winners in ceremonies April 11. 
Four grade winners included:  

Dates to Remember 
Upcoming events at CPS: 

May 3 – Kindergarten 
Mariachi assembly. 

May 3-4 – First grade 
classes field trip. 

May 7 – Chester Drawers 
assembly, K-4. 

May 10-11 – Muffins with 
Mom in cafeteria. 

May 11 – Water Wizard 
program; third grade. 

May 17 – PTO meeting; 
ESL presentation. 

May 17-18 – CPS Field 
Day. 

May 21 – Kindergarten 
graduation practice; 
Hempstead Hall. 

May 22 – Kindergarten 
graduation; Hempstead 
Hall. 

May 25 – Last day of 
school. 
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 Physical Science – First place, Rosita Paredes, “How Clean are Your 
Hands?;”  second place, Kimberly Chavez, “Which Detergent Makes Slime 
Stretchier?;” third place, Andrea Ugarte, “What Causes Slime to Stretch?” 
Life Science – First place, Marly Wright, “Think Before You Drink;” 
second place, Madison Phillips, “Whitening Toothpaste: Does It Work?;” 
third place, Myrakal Ogden, “Apple Extravaganza.” 
 Earth and Space Science – First Place, Jazmin Laderma, “Poor Plato;” 
second place, Grace Patterson, “Weathering and Erosion;” third place, 
Khaleb Salazar, “Tsunamis.” 
 Third grade winners included: 
Physical Science – First place, Austin Courtney, “Think Before You 
Drink;” second place, Davis Johnson, “Book Smarty;” third place, Drake 
Mathis, “Fizz Inflator.” 
Life Science – First place, Juan Arroyo, “To Grow or Not To Grow?” 
Earth and Space Science – First place, Samantha Castillo, “Gravity or No 
Gravity?” 

Student artist’s work places 

Clinton Primary School student Juan Arroyo was awarded fourth place 
in the Southwest Regional Art Show in Arkadelphia for his Japanese 
brush stroke rendering of bamboo stalks. Adhering to the minimalist 
style of Japanese brush art, Arroyo practiced the technique extensively 
before using it to produce the final work on rice paper, CPS Art 
Teacher Diane Hollenstein said. The project was an assigned art work 
that turned into an interest, Arroyo said.  

Bobcat View… 
Bobcat View is a publication of Clinton Primary School intended 
to inform parents of events and activities on campus, and to 
promote parental involvement. Questions or inquiries for further 
information may be directed to the CPS main office at 870-722-
2723 during regular school hours. 

‘Cat in the Hat’ 
learns lesson 
about nutrition 
Kindergarten students at 
Clinton Primary School were 
recently treated to a healthy 
surprise as Dr. Seuss Day 
brought the Cat in the Hat to 
campus to talk about healthy 
food choices.  

Hope Schools Nutrition 
Director Deanna Gilbert as 
the Cat in the Hat had to 
decide between the unhealthy 
snacks and meal choices of 
Thing 1 (School Nurse Geri 
Maxfield), or the healthy 
lifestyle choices of Thing 2 
(District Nurse Renee Sells, 
RN).  

The decision was no contest 
for healthy choices and 
students were rewarded with 
fruit snacks which they ate 
after returning to class. 


